
 
April 29, 2021  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
  
I am requesting Community Project Funding for Alamo Police Department (APD) Communication 
Enhancement Project in fiscal year 2022.   
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Alamo, 420 N Tower Rd, Alamo, Texas 78516.   
  
The funding will be used to modernize the communications infrastructure of the Alamo Police Department 
and the Alamo Fire Department via the expansion of the APD Communication Enhancement Project that 
was initiated in 2019. This project will allow the Alamo Police Department to replace every outdated 
portable radio, many outdated mobile radios and replace many portable radios for the Alamo Fire 
Department.  
  
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


